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23 Courthope Road

NW3 2LE

NW3 2LE

30/04/2017  13:26:072017/2080/T OBJEMAIL Paul Hodgson The Silver Birch is one of the few remaining mature trees between the two terraces of 

Courthope Road and Shirlock Road. It attractively breaks up the uniformity of the terraced 

houses and gardens. It is sufficiently well developed to be clearly visible by the public 

between the end of  terraces in both roads. The tree has been pruned to a height of about  5m 

but is in healthy condition and it is growing well this year after the removal of an adjacent Bay 

tree. Felling the Silver Birch would be a loss to the communal area of gardens. I believe the 

main reason why the proposal has been submitted, is the mess made by pigeons on the 

paving of the back garden of 25 Courthope Road. This is not an adequate reason for removing 

an attractive tree.
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